jon@planetbanjo.com
To: ZBA

Tue 5/2/2023 8:52 AM
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening

attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear ZBA members,
This is the way Arlington should be supporting real all-affordable housing. Real solutions to real

problems. Please support 10 Sunnyside Ave. You may record my comments in the public record.
Thank you, Jon Gersh, TMM P18, Kipling Rd.

Sent from my iBanjo



